
New London Green Party
Sunday, November 3 – Campaign Office, 165 State Street, New London

In attendance: Frida Berrigan, Sharmaine Gregor, Bud McAllister, Mirna Martínez 
(facilitator), Margarita Mogollón, Bob Stuller, Ronna Stuller (recorder), Kris Wraight

Start time 7:17pm. 
1)  Meeting minutes: Bob moved to approve the minutes of the October 6 meeting as 

corrected, 2nd by Bud; passed unanimously.

2) Treasurer’s report: Most activity has been campaign-related. Starting balance was 
$2,370.83. Income was 662.20, expenditures were 1,703.49; current balance is 
$859.63+ one $100 check to be deposited.

3) Election Day planning: We discussed signs and other materials needed for polling sites; 
scheduling volunteers for the polls as well as final lit drop tomorrow; providing rides to 
voters; and obtaining election results. (Kris will send out the volunteer schedule once it 
is finished.) Plans were also finalized for the after-party, starting at around 7:45.

4) Green Party of CT updates: The next SCC meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
November 13, at the Durham Public Library; attendance is encouraged, and carpooling 
available.

5) The next NLGP meeting will be held on December 1.

Frida moved to adjourn, 2nd by Mirna; passed unanimously. End time 8:25pm. 

Subject to approval.

Approved on January 5, 2020.


